

Recreation Foundation of Hopewell Valley, Inc.

FALL BALL 2013 – "Light Up the Night!"

September 15, 2013

Dear Community Partner:

The Recreation Foundation of Hopewell Valley's annual Fall Ball will be held on Saturday, November 23, 2013 at Hopewell Valley Golf Club. We invite you to be part of this special evening with your donation to the auction or the program which will include local advertisements. The Fall Ball is the single, largest fundraiser of the year for the Foundation attended by over 200 community members.

"Light Up the Night!" will celebrate the lighting of the turf field at Hopewell Valley Central High School. The field will be lit for evening use by field hockey, football, marching band, lacrosse, soccer and other school and community events.

Enclosed find an ad form for the evening's program, an auction form and a return envelope for your convenience. If you have an idea for the auction or you have any questions about your ad in the program for the evening please don't hesitate to contact one of us. This year the preparation and proceeds for the Silent Auction are for Hopewell Valley Pop Warner to offset their loans for the their generous turf field donation.

On behalf of all the young athletes, musicians and beneficiaries of this incredible community asset, we thank you in advance for your consideration and support.

Sincerely,

Kim Bruno, Trustee Sheryl Stone, Trustee Cynthia Wiley, Trustee

Jiah+I"

Brad Brewster
Kim Bruno
Jon Butler
Steve Faber
Tom Gallagher
Greg Myers
Lew Pepperman
Patrick Ryan
John Savas
Scott Stanton
Sheryl Stone
Kurt Vollherbst
Phil Volpe
Cynthia Wiley

TrusteesBrian Barr

Serving the Needs of Our Community through Advocacy and Fundraising

The RFHV is a tax-exempt charitable organization under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue code. P. O. Box 491, Pennington, NJ 08534 • Tel/fax 609-737-7862 • salstone@verizon.net www.hvrecfoundation.org